
 

CryptoBlox Announces Termination of Agreement with Digital Mining 
Infrastructure Company 

 
 
Vancouver, B.C, February 2, 2023 – CryptoBlox Technologies Inc. (the “Company” or “CryptoBlox”) (CSE: 
BLOX) announces that its arm's length definitive share purchase agreement (the “Agreement”), dated 
January 17, 2023, with CryptoTherm Manufacturing Inc. (“CryptoTherm”), and 1289048 BC Ltd. (the 
“Vendor”) to acquire from the Vendor 100% of the outstanding shares of CryptoTherm has been 
Terminated.  
 
On February 2, 2023, the Vendor provided a termination notice to CryptoBlox, indicating that it will not 
proceed to complete the acquisition in accordance with the Agreement’s terms and conditions. 
 
On behalf of the Company, 
 
Bryson Goodwin, 
Chief Executive Officer 
  
Contact Numbers and Emails 
  
For further information about the Company, please visit https://www.cryptoblox.ca 
 
For Investor Inquiries, please contact (236) 259-0279 or email info@cryptoblox.ca   
 


